
 COHORT ENTRY 

 Parua Bay School will be moving to cohort entry intake for new entrants from  Term 3 of 2022 
 onwards.  Rather than students joining the school on their 5th birthday, there will be  two entry 
 dates during each term  .  This means students can join  with other new entrants at the same 
 time and will support continuity for teachers. 


